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Support for main issues report

development reference B0944 - Inchgarth Road

I support the bid to include the land at Inchgarth Road for the local development plan.

There are very bad traffic problems on Westerton Road which also cause problems on Ashfield Road. Westerton Road and Pitfodels Road are too narrow for the

traffic usage in this area and are dangerous at both ends and it causes congestion on the North Deeside Road. It also causes problems on the surrounding roads

which traffic use to access Westerton Road. It is dangerous for motorists, pedestrians and residents, especially for children. This development would provide a

road that is safer and provide safer easier access to the railway line. It would also provide an attractive green space. The site is badly in need of development.

This site would greatly benefit the community.
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